Welcome to the Jan/Feb newsletter!

Senior Presentations:

February 11 is the next checkpoint. You should have at least ½ of your PowerPoint slides done and shown to your adviser.

College Applications:

Please check deadlines for both applications and financial aid submissions!

Scholarships:

This is the beginning of the avalanche of scholarships. Most are online. Please watch due dates carefully (verify on the websites). Remember, do not wait until the last minute to get letters of recommendation and transcripts. You should get letters from teachers, a community member or coach, and perhaps an employer/volunteer supervisor. I have an autobiographical sketch form that helps recommenders know you a bit better. Transcripts can be requested though Parchment. If you don't have your access code or need help, please email either me or Mrs. Brinkman.

Scholarship applications that are normally on paper are now in a Google Drive folder that has been shared with you. Please see the scholarship database for a list of upcoming scholarships!

If you want help editing a college or scholarship essay, please let me know. I'm happy to help!

~Mrs. Waterman